
 

family, resident, and staff update 
May 16, 2022 

OUTBREAK ALL CLEAR 

Dear Chateau Vitaline families, residents, and staff, 

We are pleased to let you know that the COVID outbreak at Chateau Vitaline has 
been lifted. The six (6) residents  who tested positive are doing well and have made a 
full recovery.  

We continue to monitor everyone closely. All restrictions have been lifted. Thank you for 
your patience, understanding, and support.  

We kindly ask that everyone continue to follow safety precautions and avoid visiting if you 
have any symptoms 

As always, you are welcome to contact Azmina Shivji, Resident Care Manager  at 780-
929-9000 ext. 523  or email admin@covenantcare.ca with questions or suggestions. 
 
 
Michelle Charlesworth Leanne Gugenheimer 
Senior Director of Operations Site Administrator, Edmonton Zone 
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